Kevin Dorrington — Note of Thanks

Kevin Dorrington has been a great supporter of community events in Codford and has
initiated many of them himself. He has also played a major role in fundraising for good
causes and Codford Village Hall has been a beneficiary of his good works. The CVHMC
really appreciate the contribution Kevin has made to our fundraising efforts and
apologise to Kevin for the inadvertent publication of a draft document on this website
that included a critical comment. It was unapproved and has been removed.

We look forward to working together with Kevin for the benefit of our community in the
future.

Jahn Mcintosh

Chairman of Trustees
Codford Village Hall
25 Feb 2025



